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    On Friday, 16th August 2024,
representatives from Tinman
(Thailand) Co., Ltd., including Mr. Vic
Allen and Mr. Simon Birkett, visited
Suranaree University of Technology
(SUT) to explore potential
collaborations aimed at enhancing
cooperative education and career
development for students.

N E W S L E T T E R
Tinman(Thailand)Co., Ltd.,
Visit SUT for Potential
Collaboration on     CCECD
Platforms

SUT's delegation was led by:
Asst. Prof. Dr. Tapany Patcharawit, Deputy Director
of the Center for International Affairs (CIA)

1.

Asst. Prof. Dr. Keerati Suluksna, Deputy Director of
the Center for Cooperative Education and Career
Development (CCECD)

2.

Mr. Lars Andersson, CIA Coordinator3.
Miss Sarathip Rodmek, CIA Officer4.
Three CCECD officers5.

   The visit began with a hosted lunch by the
CIA, followed by an afternoon session focused
on the Tinman platform, an innovative tool
designed to match students with employers
through psychological assessments.
Discussions explored how the platform could
assist SUT co-op students in finding suitable
job opportunities. The session concluded with
ongoing discussions regarding the potential for
future collaboration, with both parties
continuing to assess the possibilities.


